
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                    
16th April 2024 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Fraser Portraits Nursery Class – Thursday 18th April 2024 

Fraser Portraits will be in school on Thursday 18th April to take class photos, please ensure 

that you have given permission for Specialist School Photographer via The Arbor App.   

This year we will be merging the Preschool and Nursery class together to make 1 group photo.  

ALL nursery children are invited to be part of this photograph however, if your child is not 

booked in for this session, you can bring them for the photograph but adults must wait in the 

nursery garden and take the children home after the photograph has been taken.  The nursery 

time slot is 9am prompt.   

Please complete the reply slip and return to nursery as soon as possible or email your 

response to nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Kind regards, 

 

Kate Haskins 
Nursery Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Fraser Portraits Nursery Class – Thursday 18th April 2024 

Please complete and return to nursery as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 

 

[  ] I would like my child to be part of the nursery and preschool group photograph. (Please 

bring your child to nursery by 8.55am and wait in the nursery garden) 

 

[  ] I would not like my child to be part of the nursery and preschool group photograph. 

 

Signed: ______________________________Parent/Carer 

mailto:nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk

